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Good afternoon
 
Please find attached the AMA’s supplementary submission to the inquiry into the effectiveness
of the aged care quality assessment and accreditation framework.
 
In reviewing our original submission, I came across a typo in the wording of a statistic. An
amended version of the original submission has been attached.
 
The amendment is as follows:
 
Incorrect text in the original submission (page 5) - “In a study of 2880 residents of RACFs
presented to the ED, one third of presentations could have been avoided by incorporating
primary care services.”
 
Corrected version – “In a study of 408 residents of RACFs presented at two Melbourne EDs, one
third of presentations of residents who were returned to their RACF could have been avoided by
incorporating primary care services.”
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information on this change.
 
Kind regards

Hannah Wigley
Policy Adviser
Medical Practice Team
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